Habitat T@® undp

16 February 1996

Dear Mrs. Pintasilgo,

This is to follow the letter of James Gustave Speth, Administrator of UNDP and Wally
N’dow, Secretary-General of Habitat, inviting you to the Roundtable on "The Next Millenium:
Cities for People in a Globalizing World " which will take place in Marmaris, Turkey from
19 to 21 April 1996.

We are very much looking forward to your participation, however, to date we have not
received your reply. We would be most grateful to hear from you urgently. Please let us know
if you have not yet received your official invitation which provides information on the topic and
organization of the Round Table.

Please fax me as soon as possible, and no later than 21 February 1996, your decision
and whether you will be able to submit a written contribution. I look forward to hearing
from you soon.

With regards,
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Inge Kaul
Director
Office of Development Studies

Mrs. Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo
President
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75015 Paris

France

UNDP Office of Development Studies
DC1-2146, One United Nations Plaza, New York, NY 10017 Tel: (212) 906-6064 Fax: (212) 906-56



